
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

January 10, 2017

Attn: Scott Palo
University of Colorado
429 UCB     
Boulder, CO 80309

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Scott Palo,

This refers to application, File No.   0468-EX-PL-2016, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  Your
application has been pending as incomplete waiting for additional information.  We cannot proceed any
further at this time.  If this mission is still active, you will need to file a new application.  Please include
up-to-date information on integration and launch dates.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     35296

        Sincerely,

          Anthony Serafini
                  Acting Chief
               Experimental Licensing Branch


